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Centralia Daycare a Possibility

Identifying a potential need in the community of Centralia, leadership of USD 380 are working to
gain insight into the possible opening of a daycare center(Play Audio :07 seconds)

That's John Whetzal, Principal of the Centralia Schools, working to gauge the community support
for the project(Play Audio :32 seconds)

Whetzal says the possibility of opening a daycare is far from finalized, with public input needed
prior to the district moving forward with the idea(Play Audio :36 seconds)

Despite the early stage of the study, Whetzal says a building, for potential daycare use, is already
secured in Centralia(Play Audio :20 seconds)

Whetzal says, should a strong community interest be found, the facility would be able to initially
host children 12 months old and up(Play Audio :17 seconds)

Now, members of the Centralia community are urged to provide their input to Whetzal in order for
the school district to know how to proceed(Play Audio :26 seconds)

Whetzal will take the community input to the school board during their regular meeting on April 9th.
He can be emailed at whetzalj@usd380.com or called at (785) 857-3324.
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